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Planned Parenthood Advocates of Wisconsin Applauds Gov. Evers, AG Kaul 
on Move to Protect ACA 

 
MADISON – Mel Barnes, Legal and Policy Director of Planned Parenthood Advocates of 
Wisconsin (PPAWI) issued the following statement in response to Wisconsin’s motion to 
withdraw from the lawsuit challenging the Affordable Care Act: 
 
“We are pleased to see Governor Evers and Attorney General Kaul take action to protect the 
Affordable Care Act. Voters chose them because they campaigned on more health care for more 
people. It’s time Wisconsin stops putting politics ahead of making sure people are able to access 
the health care they need. This is an important step in making this a reality.” 
 

### 
 

Planned Parenthood Advocates of Wisconsin is the advocacy arm of Planned Parenthood of 
Wisconsin. PPAWI engages in legislative and educational activity and works to elect candidates 

to office that support these goals. 
 


